
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/21/2014 6:39:18 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Monterey news 

Looks like something small. 

From:M!5^ 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 06:28 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Doll, Laura; Singh, Sumeet 
Subject: RE: Monterey news 

Just talked to gas control, there was a leak on a service riser just below the valve yesterday 
evening on Mesa Dr in Carmel. They don't show any events for today. 

Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S&4. an AT&T 4G LTE smarrphone 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" 
Date:05/21/2014 6:04 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: [Redacted "Singh, Sumeet" 
Subject: Fw: Monterey news 
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From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 05:10 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Monterey news 

Laura - was there another gas leak / evacuation in Monterey this AM? Just saw it on the news 
but limited info... 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smarrphone 

SB GT&S 0638038 
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